
 

 
FORT MALDEN BRANCH 157       519-736-4485 

281 DALHOUSIE ST. S.                         rclbranch157@cogeco.net 

AMHERSTBURG, ON 

N9V 1X1 

January 21 2025 

 

 

Mayor, Council, administration and delegates 

 

On behalf of the Royal Canadian Legion Fort Malden Branch 157, I am requesting the renaming 

of the section of Dalhousie Street, from Richmond Street to Gore Street, as "Veterans Way." 

This initiative is an effort to honor and commemorate the sacrifices and contributions of 

Canadian and local veterans, who have selflessly served our country to defend the freedoms we 

hold dear today. Naming this portion of Dalhousie Street "Veterans Way" would provide a 

meaningful and lasting community tribute, reminding residents and visitors alike of the courage 

and dedication of our veterans. 

Given its location in the heart of Amherstburg, this section of Dalhousie Street holds both 

historical and symbolic importance, making it a fitting area to recognize the service and sacrifice 

of those who have served in the Canadian Armed Forces. This initiative aligns with our branch’s 

mission to honor veterans and promote remembrance within the community. 

We kindly request the Town of Amherstburg’s council collectively support in approving this 

proposal.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. We look forward to the opportunity to work 

collaboratively with the Town of Amherstburg to honor our veterans in this meaningful way. 

 

Yours respectfully, 

 

Shawn Wilkie  

President, RCL Branch Fort Malden Branch 157 


